
CAPTAIN PAUL F. FOYE CONNECTICUT AREA CHAPTER 
COAST GUARD ACADEMY PARENTS ASSOCIATION 

 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR! 

December 3rd, 1:00 p.m., Alumni Hall, USCGA 
We really need your help for this one! 

 
 

It’s time to share your favorite cookie recipe! Our Chapter and New England Chapter 
parents are joining forces and baking their Cadet(s) favorite holiday cookies at home and 
sharing them with the Corps of Cadets just in time for final exams and the holidays.  Trays 
of these home baked goodies will be wrapped and delivered to each of the eight companies. 
We will also deliver trays to the Regimental Staff, Watch Office, and officers in 
residence.  
 
To be sure that your cadet’s favorite cookie is included, you (or a relative, next door 
neighbor, girlfriend…) need to bake a few batches of that favorite recipe and bring them 
(along with an appetizer to nibble on while we work and socialize) to Alumni Hall on campus 
at 1:00 pm on December 3rd. Download the flyer @ 
http://www.uscgaparents.org/chapter/CaptPaulFoye/calendar.htm 
 
A new undertaking for the chapter that promises to become an annual event, this cookie 
exchange needs 3000 cookies to work!  We are confident we can count on the supportive 
parents from the area to come through.  Please join other fantastic Coastie parents… it’ll 
be a wonderful time for families (and their cadets) to socialize and support the Corps. 

 
Please notify Niles and Paula Pierson that you will attend: 

Phone: 203-272-3092 or Email: ppierson41@cox.net 
 

Other upcoming events to put into your calendar: 
 

Friday, December 29 - New England All Academies Holly Ball will be held at the Seaport 
Hotel in Boston.  Invitations forthcoming.   The Naval Academy is hosting this year’s event. 
 
Saturday, January 27 - Q & A Session for Prospective USCGA Candidates and their 
Parents in Alumni Hall hosted by our Chapter with support from the Admissions Office.  
This is a great opportunity to share your experiences with the class of 2011 candidate 
families.  Bring a salad to share, the Chapter provides lunch and drink items for all. Assist 
in helping these families get to know cadet life at USCGA. 
 
For more chapter news and to renew your membership for 2006-07, please visit the 
CT chapter website: 
http://www.uscgaparents.org/chapter/CaptPaulFoye/Membership.htm  and do your part in 
supporting our sons and daughters. 


